Rosenberg Corey

From: Douglas Butler <gardenmanl@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 8:51 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Opposition to HB 2004-A

We are very much opposed to this bill.

HB 2004-A is an extreme way to correct a growing housing problem.
Please do not pass this bill. There are better solutions.

Thank you



